
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

ADMINISTRATIVE SERVICES 

CDBG NEIGHBORHOOD REVITALIZATION PROGRAM 

GRAHAM COUNTY, NORTH CAROLINA 

 

 

Graham County, North Carolina, is requesting proposals from qualified consulting firms to 

provide professional services for the administration of a Community Development Block Grant 

(CDBG) in the Neighborhood Revitalization category. The grant award is for $750,000 (100% 

CDBG funds). A detailed request for proposal further describing the project and proposal 

submission requirements may be obtained from Rebecca E. Garland, MPA, CPA, County 

Manager, 12 North Main Street, Robbinsville, NC 28771, phone (828) 479-7960 email: 

becky.garland@grahamcounty.org. Proposals must be received by 5:00 PM on Monday April 

15, 2019. Graham County is an Equal Opportunity Employer and encourages proposals from 

small, minority, and female-owned businesses; and does not discriminate based on handicap 

status. Graham County invites the submission of proposals from a certified Section 3 business 

concerns.  

 

This information is available in Spanish or any other language upon request. Esta informaciòn 

està disponible en español o en cualquier otro idioma bajo peticiòn. Por favor, pòngase en 

contacto con Rebecca E. Garland, MPA, CPA e al 828-479-7960o en 12 North Main Street, 

Robbinsville, NC 28771, de alojamiento para esta comunicado. 

 

Rebecca E. Garland, MPA, CPA 

County Manager 
 


